

Indian Creek News

MAY 1991

NEW NEIGHBORS ARE BUILDING!

Robert and Lora Jorgensen are building on Lot 45 on Timber Creek Court. Robert works at Colfax Building Center and is building the house himself. They have a son, Brooks, age 5, and a daughter, Brittany, age 1. They plan to move into Indian Creek in November.

Rex and Karen Petri are building on Lot 27 Candle Ridge Road. They have 3 sons - Ryan 18, Andy 15, and Todd 12. Rex works for Bloomington Offset and Karen works at the Kroger store on East College. They plan to move in July.

GARAGE SALES

We had 5 homes which had garage sales this last weekend - Doubets, Newmans, Duvall, Walk, and Beurskens. Overall, it was worthwhile and we had a good crowd. We plan to do them again in September with Lamplighter.

WATER REPORT

The new pump was installed without problems. We appreciate everyone's cooperation in conservation during replacement.

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Microwave Cable is interested in installing a small remote antenna by the water tower and running underground cable within the subdivision. They are preparing a proposal for us which will need our approval in additions to permission from the township. Details will be forthcoming.

Fairways could be moved in the common area north and east of the bridge for practice golfers. Call Doug Reeves if you have any interest or objection to fairways.

The mower is available for everyone's use. However, it is important that it be maintained before use and filled up with gas after each use.

Just a reminder to all lotowners that your building plans need to be submitted to Doug Reeves for approval prior to starting construction per our covenants.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS

BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR

BRADY & SOPPER / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS